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Post Graduate Programme in Leadership, Politics and Governance

8 students took admission to the 7th batch of IIDL’s PGP

Alumni/ Student Updates

The admission process for the 7th batch is going on and to register

Placements of Batch VI Students

Students Proposal has been submitted for Title Registration at Mumbai University 
of three students - Steven Loboo, Aakansha Wani, and Devendra Pai

Online monthly meeting of the fellows was held on 30 June 2023 where the Research 
fellows presented their PPT and the political fellows gave information about their work.

Other IIDL Updates

Devendra Pai represented RMP- C20 
at Together VCAN 's Social Sanchar 
Panel discussion organised with 
Savishkar on atmanirbharsuraksha: 
'Electrical Safety is Non Negotiable
' held at the Royal Bombay on 
15th July.

Devendra Pai spoke on Uniform Civil 
Code on July 10th at Narendra Modi 
Vichar Manch, Bhayandar. Highlighted 
why the need to have a Uniform Civil 
Code, disparities in civil laws esp with 
regards to property transfer rules, and
complex legal issues arising out of 
multiple personal laws on civil issues.

A discussion on "The Role of Media in a 
Democracy and State of Press Freedom in 
the World" was organised with American 
journalist, Joel Simon along with IIDL 
selected teachers and alumni on July 6th. 
Discussed how journalists in the process of 
gaining eyeballs and TRPs have sensationalised
 news harming their own credibility.

IIDL in collaboration with the Prof Bal Apte 
Centre for Students and Youth movements, 
University of Mumbai organised the C20 
Regional Roundtable on Delivering 
Democracy at the Mumbai University
 campus on July 04, 2023, in the presence
 of Dr. Prof Ravindra Kulkarni, 
Vice Chancellor of the University of 
Mumbai and Dr. Ajay Bhamare, 
Pro Vice-Chancellor, 
the University of Mumbai.
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